
De : Delegation of Kenya/Délégation de Kenya [Deleted by the IHP Secretariat for reasons of 

data protection] 

Date : vendredi 20 novembre 2020 11:24 

À : Hydrology Programme <ihp@unesco.org> 

Cc : [Deleted by the IHP Secretariat for reasons of data protection]  

Objet : Comments from Kenya 2nd-order draft Strategy of IHP-IX for consultation  
 

Dear Members of the IHP secretariat, 
  
Attached please find comments from the Kenya’s  IHP focal point, Mr. Chrispin Juma, on the 
2nd order draft Strategy of IHP-IX. 
  
Best regards, 
  
Permanent Delegation of Kenya to UNESCO 

  
 


